
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

ERDB MEMO DTD 09 JUN 23 | OFFICIAL INVITATION TO THE 2023 DENR-ERDB
TECHNOLOGY FORUM ON JUNE 15, 2023 - DENR R4B
1 message

ERDB RECORDS <erdbrecords@gmail.com> Fri, Jun 9, 2023 at 5:22 PM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, DENR MIMAROPA <denr.mimaropa@gmail.com>
Cc: Technology Transfer Division <ttd@erdb.denr.gov.ph>, JUAN EBORA <juan.ebora@erdb.denr.gov.ph>, Director Office
<od@erdb.denr.gov.ph>

ERDB MEMORANDUM
DATED 09 JUNE 2023

FOR:
MS. LORMELYN E. CLAUDIO, CESO IV
Regional Executive Director
DENR Region IV-B

FROM:
The Director
Ecosystems Research and Development Bureau

SUBJECT :
OFFICIAL INVITATION TO THE 2023 DENR-ERDB TECHNOLOGY FORUM ON JUNE 15, 2023 

The Ecosystems Research and Development Bureau has been at the forefront of undertaking research studies and
generating viable technologies for the sustainable management of the country's environment and finite natural resources.
As part of our mandates, ERDB must extend these research results to support the Department of Environment and
Natural Resources in developing its programs and policies and properly utilizing and applying the technology in the field.

Hence, ERDB would like to invite three (3) representatives from your office to the 2023 DENR-ERDB Technology
Forum on June 15, 2023, from 8:00 am to 4:00 pm in Bayview Park Hotel, City of Manila. This is part of
celebrating the United Nations Environment Programme's World Environment Day and Philippine Environment Month.
The forum aims to promote ERDB's generated technologies to the DENR and forge more open communication between
ERDB and the DENR bureaus, and attached agencies.

The other DENR offices to be invited to the forum are the DENR Policy and Planning Service (PPS), River Basin Control
Office (RBCO), Environment Management Bureau (EMB), Forest Management Bureau (FMB), Land Management Bureau
(LMB), Mines and Geosciences Bureau (MGB), Biodiversity Management Bureau (BMB), National Water Resources
Board (NWRB), Laguna Lake Development Authority (LLDA), National Mapping and Resource Information Authority
(NAMRIA), Foreign-Assisted and Special Projects Service (FASPS), and the Natural Resource Development Corporation
(NRDC).

Each of the three (3) participants may confirm their attendance by registering through this link https://tinyurl.com/
ERDBTechnoForum Reg until June 13, 2023. We look forward to your favorable response to this request. Should you
have any questions, our staff from the Technology Transfer Division, Ms. Jonah Nuisa DT. Garcia
(email: jonahnuisa.garcia@erdb.denr.gov.ph or mobile number: 0919 004 3873) will coordinate with your office
regarding this matter.

Kindly confirm receipt of this email.

Thank you very much.
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